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The Oregon Public Utility Commission (OPUC) has been allowing Pacific Power and 

PGE to excessively raise rates for the benefit of their shareholders. This practice 

must be stopped, as it is detrimental to Oregon families, particularly seniors and the 

disabled. 

 

It’s worth noting that Warren Buffett, the owner of Pacific Power, prioritizes 

accumulating wealth rather than utilizing it to contribute to society. 

 

This is nothing short of pure greed! 


